
Donate your unwanted 
Christmas jumpers or festive 

clothing 

 

We all like to wear a Christmas jumper or some kind of festive 
clothing near to Christmas. Often our pupils grow out of their 

Christmas jumper/clothing in one year and another one is bought the 
following year. We are therefore kindly asking you to donate any 
preloved Christmas jumpers/clothing that no longer fits or is not 

worn anymore. Festive child, baby and adult clean clothing is 
accepted. We are then hoping to hold a preloved Christmas clothing 

stall at our Christmas Fayre on Thursday 8th December where all 
items will be charged at a very reasonable price. All proceeds will go 
to our school PTA which purchases items to support our children's 

learning and development. 

 Please start sending in your donations.  All donations need to be in 
school by Monday 5th December.  Thank you! 


